﻿﻿Request for Proposal
One Heart Worldwide (OHW) is seeking proposals from interested research agencies to conduct a Baseline Study in Dhanusha district. The study aims to assess the status of maternal and neonatal health-related coverage, practice and knowledge.
Terms of Reference (TOR) for the Baseline Study is available here.
Please submit sealed bids for technical and financial proposals separately by March 4, 2025, 5:00 PM NST with the title "Request for Proposal: Baseline Study in Dhanusha District".
OHW reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals without assigning any reason whatsoever. The proposals received after the deadline will not be considered for evaluation.
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